DEAN C. RINGLE, p.E, Ps.
FRANKLIN COUNTY ENGINEER

February 1, 2012

Honorable Board of County Commissioners
Franklin County Administration Building
373 South High Street, 26th Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215

Honorable Board:

On September 2, 2003, the Board of Commissioners declared necessary the replacement
of a culvert at Cooke Road over Adena Brook. The City of Columbus has plans to complete a
water line project on Cooke Road in 2012 and has offered to complete the County’s culvert
replacement as part of its project.

[ hereby request authorization from your Honorable Board to enter into an agreement
with the City of Columbus to complete the above described work. Thank you for your
consideration of this matter.

Respectfully submitted,
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Dean C. Ringle, P.E., P.S.
Franklin County Engineer
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www . franklincountyengineer.org



